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21st November 2017

Dear Parents, 

I am writing to let you know about a slight change to the start of the day, which is that teachers will be on the playground from 8.55am, but the bell will now ring and the gate will shut at 9am. 

This means that from tomorrow, a child will be marked as late if they arrive at school after 9am.  Being on time for school is very important because it allows all children to be in class and learning from the very start of the day. 

Can I also remind everybody of our expectations around uniform as set out below: 

Shoes – Black school shoes or plain, unbranded black trainers.  No brightly coloured soles or laces allowed. 

Clothes – Nightingale school jumper, white shirt or nightingale polo shirt, grey trousers, skirt or pinafore dress and grey tights.  

Jewellery – One pair of simple stud earrings, no necklaces or bracelets. 

Yours sincerely


Mrs Hopper 

Headteacher
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